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NOTE BY THE PRESIDENT OF THE SECURITY COUNCIL 

Following consultations with the members of the Security Council, the 
President of the Council made the following statement, on behalf of the Council, 
at its 3230th meeting, on 8 June 1993, in connection with the Council's 
consideration of the item entitled "The situation in Cambodia". 

"The Security Council strongly condemns the armed attack against a 
Pakistani platoon and another against a Malaysian platoon of the United 
Nations Transitional Authority in Cambodia (UNTAC), both on 7 June 1993. 
In the first incident, two Pakistani personnel were injured, one of them 
seriously; in the second, three Malaysian personnel were injured, one of 
them seriously. 

"The Security Council takes note of the Secretariat's preliminary 
report that the first attack was launched against the Pakistani compound by 
the National Army of Democratic Kampuchea (NADK); the identity of the 
attackers in the second incident has not yet been determined. It requests 
the Secretary-General to investigate further and to report urgently to the 
Council. 

"The Security Council demands that those responsible for the attacks 
cease immediately all attacks against UNTAC and reiterates its warning that 
it will take appropriate measures against those who are threatening the 
safety and security of UNTAC personnel and are trying to overturn the 
democratic process in Cambodia through violence." 
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